
Raimon Panikkar Symposium  
Call for Papers 

2022 AAR Annual Meeting, Denver, CO  
November 18, 2022 

 
The Society for Asian and Comparative Philosophy invites you to submit your 
paper proposal for the Raimon Panikkar Symposium, held in conjunction with the 
AAR Annual Meeting 2022.  

     This symposium is enabled by a private donor. The SACP has the honor of 
hosting a 3 hour-symposium on Friday afternoon (11/18), possibly, 3-6 p.m.  

 
     The 2022 symposium on Raimon Panikkar will be the tenth and the last 
symposium in conjunction with the AAR. To celebrate this milestone, the 
symposium will have no specific set theme but will be open to free-flowing logos 
(vāc) and pneuma (prāna). We shall brave the spiritual-intellectual challenges and 
have fun along the way in a truly Panikkarian spirit.  
 
     We invite papers on any aspect of Panikkar's thought, either in itself, or in 
dialogue with other philosophy, theology, and religion. The symposium will be an 
opportunity to take a fresh look at Raimon Panikkar's thought and celebrate his 
multifaceted achievements as a beautiful bouquet of wild flower.  
 
     Before we conclude the symposium, we will discuss the possibilities of 
continuing the Panikkar Symposium in different form(s) of incarnation—at 
different venues and times.  
 
Please submit your  

Paper proposal (your name; academic institution; e-mail address; the 
title of the paper; abstract of 200-250 words)  

to 

Dr. Michiko Yusa (michiko.yusa@gmail.com) 

Deadline for submission: June 15, 2022 

 (Posted May 9, 2022) 

mailto:michiko.yusa@gmail.com

